
 

 
 

18 July 2016 

 

 

Dear EIANZ (Tas) Member 

 

NOTICE OF 2016 ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

 

You are invited to the Tasmanian Division AGM on Wednesday 10 August 

2016 commencing at 5:30pm. Location to be confirmed. 
 

The Tasmanian Division of the EIANZ is having its Annual General Meeting. 

Formalities will be short and straightforward – President’s report, Treasurer’s 

Report and the election of the 2016/17 Committee. 

 

The Tasmanian is the smallest Division in the Institute and we are 

continuing to experience a growth in membership.  Your local committee 

is keen to maintain this growth into the future and organise events of 

interest to all Tasmanian environmental practitioners.  

 

The existing committee consists of an enthusiastic group of practitioners 

with wide-ranging contacts and experience. It’s a great way to network 

and contribute to the environmental profession.  Are you interested in 

being involved with the Tasmanian committee?  If you are able to 

commit the time, we would be very happy to have your nomination for 

any of the committee positions, as they will all be declared vacant at the 

AGM.  

 

A nomination form is attached. Members with an interest in joining the 

Tasmanian Division committee are encouraged to contact the current 

President of the Tasmanian Division via tas@eianz.org 

 

To allow us to confirm the ability to achieve a quorum, please RSVP by no 

later than Monday 22 August 2016 to tas@eianz.org 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Kirsty Kay, MEIANZ 

President 

EIANZ (Tasmanian Division) 
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